## AREA 67 JULY 2019 REPORT GRAPEVINE COMMITTEE

On June 2 Grapevine went to the Dist. 90 business meeting in Beaumont. We did a presentation for being a Grapevine Rep.. At the same meeting position of alt. Grapevine was filled by

Jamilee H...

We gave away the new book Take me to my sponsor. Thank you dist. 90 and DCM Bella for a warm welcoming. It was great.

Dist. 81 had a workshop March of last year and in the June issue of Grapevine under Dear Grapevine 3 of the stories they turned in are in there.

Dist. 60 has asked us to do a GVR presentation on Sep. 9,at their District meeting.

We were able to supply the Houston Area Disaster Committee with 50 Grapevine magazines to put in the boxes they send to be distributed during a disaster.

We are slowly reaching out to the Districts to ask if they would like our committee to come to the District meeting to help spread the message in print and to help involve people at the district level in grapevine.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve,

Kimberly L